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DPP2018 Travel Grant application form 

The Organizing Committee of DPP2018 is pleased to announce the International Student Travel Grant Program.

For the first time since 1979, the symposium is leaving Europe or North America and will be held in the Asia-Pacific region. The Australasian pig science academic and industry community has united efforts to meet the high standards set by the previous meetings. In 2018, we are particularly proud to introduce a student grant program to assist honours and postgraduate (MSci and PhD) students to attend the symposium.

Up to twenty grants of AU$1500 will be awarded on a competitive basis for students working on a research project in the area of pig digestive physiology, nutrition, gut microbiology and immunology or other related areas, to support their attendance to the International Symposium on Digestive Physiology of Pigs 2018 in Brisbane, Australia.

Please ensure you have read the travel grant information on the DPP2018 website before you complete and submit the below application. Applications must be submitted by email to dpp2018@expertevents.com.au (Attn: Marta Navarro) by Wednesday, 28 March 2018 with ‘Travel grant’ in the email’s subject line.

Applicant’s name: 
Department/affiliation:
Mailing address:
Email address:
Student program: 
Project title:
Principal supervisor name:



APPLICATION CHECKLIST
· Personal details in application form
· Current photograph (may be used for publicity purposes in the DPP2018 website or during the event)
· Current CV
· Letter of support from your principal supervisor
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Confirmation of DPP2018 registration
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